
Principal’s Message: Core Competency Self Assessments 

 

Throughout the year, our students have been developing their core competencies.  The core  

competencies are sets of intellectual, personal and social-emotional proficiencies that all students need in 

order to engage in deep, lifelong learning.  For more detailed information go to the link  

https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/competencies/resources 

 

Communication—We develop this core competency when we: 

 

• connect and engage with others  

• find and present information  

• collaborate with others  

• Explain, tell or reflect on our experiences 

 

Thinking—We develop this core competency when we: 

 

• play and explore 

• pursue ideas that we are interested in and passionate about 

• develop and expand our ideas in new ways 

• analyze and critique ideas and information 

• question and investigate 

• develop and design    

 

Personal and Cultural Identity—We develop this core competency when we: 

 

• share who we are, our families and our culture 

• make choices that fit with our beliefs 

• identify our own strengths and goals 

 

Personal Awareness and Responsibility—We develop this core competency when we: 

 

• show pride in our accomplishments and advocate for ourselves 

• regulate our emotions and behavior  

• make good choices to be health and safe 

 

Social Responsibility—We develop this core competency when we: 

 

• Contribute to our community and care for the environment 

• Solve problems in peaceful ways 

• Value diversity  

• Build relationship to work and play with others 

 

Core Competency Self-Assessments: Your child is taking time to assess their development  in these core 

competencies.  They are identifying their strengths and setting goals for themselves.  By the end of the 

school year, your child will share their core competency reflections and learning.  Please take time to talk 

with them and celebrate their strengths.  You can also support them with their goal for improvement over 

the summer. 
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FRIENDSHIP CLUB at MAYWOOD  

 
Dates to choose from: 

 
☺ July 6-9 ☺ July 13-16   ☺ July 20-23 

(Tues-Fri)  (Tues-Fri)   (Tues-Fri) 
 

☺ July 27–30 ☺ Aug 3-6 
(Waitlist)  (Waitlist) 

Time: 9:30am—3:30pm  

Cost:  $80 per week  

email: Julie.tadd@burnabyschools.ca 

 

Looking for your child to engage in some low cost, fun, safe, summertime 
activities and to connect with positive adult role models over the summer? 
Friendship Club is running for 5 weeks at Maywood.  Sign up for 1 week 

at a time or all 5 weeks.  Open for K—7 Students. 
 

 
Summer Camps through The City of Burnaby 

Registration starts on May 31st. Check out webreg to see what is being          
offered.  https://www.burnaby.ca/Things-To-Do/Be-Active-Programs/
Programs-for-Everyone/Children/children-Camps.html 

 

Summer Session through the Burnaby School District   
Summer session through the Burnaby School District : Free summer programming 
for students.  
Classes will be held from July 6-July 23 from 9-12:15  
How to register:  
1) Go to https://burnabyschools.ca/  
2) Click on the summer session link 
3) Choose the location  
4) Choose a class to register your child in. Make sure you have your child’s PEN number.  You can find it on 
any report card 
 
 

Summer 2021—SFU Camps—Simon Fraser University 
 https://www.sfu.ca/camps/camps/summer.html—click on this link to register for camp  

 
 
 

https://www.sfu.ca/camps/camps/summer.html


Leadership’s Earth Day Activities  

 

On Monday April 19, Maywood leadership went and picked up trash 

between Metrotown and Maywood along the sky train corridor. 

Between the 2 learning groups, they picked up 7 bags of trash over the 

space of 2 hours.  A lot of the trash were discarded coffee cups and 

masks.  This is a good reminder to people everywhere to put their trash 

in a garbage bins and not to litter. 

 

Leadership students also worked on a survey on how much trash they 

produced each week at home and then figured how much trash they 

produced for the year. The results are staggering!!!  For one year  8983 

plastic bags were used. The survey was only a small number of students 

in Maywood, so you can imagine if we totaled up the entire school use 

of plastic bags how much it would be. 

 

Tips to reduce waste 

Try to remember to use reusable shopping bags 

Use a refillable water bottle 

Donate and shop gently used clothes 

Don’t buy items with a lot of packaging 

 

 

 



DATE: June 4, 2021 
TIME: 9:30 am 

PLACE: ZOOM Meeting will be emailed out   
 

The following positions will be elected: 
 
CHAIRPERSON—Start all council meetings, prepare agenda, 
represent at DAC & DPAC meetings. 

 
SECRETARY—Take minutes at meetings, receive & respond to 
correspondence,  keep record of  meetings & reports 
 

TREASURER—Maintain financial records, deposit money & write 
cheques, report finances at meetings, prepare annual statement 



Maywood T-Shirts are now for sale! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To place an order, go to School Cash (burnaby.schoolcashonline.com) 

 

-choose your size 

-pay online ($10.00 per shirt) 

 

Payments will not be accepted at the school.  Please do not send cash 

or cheques with your child.  We are accepting ONLINE PAYMENTS 

ONLY. 

 

Orders will be accepted until May 20.   



 
 
 

                DAYS at  
Maywood 

   SummerWeen  
  May 21, 2021 

 
 
 
 
 

Dress up in your favourite  
Halloween  

costume with a summer twist! 



 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
      1 

2 3 4 5 6 7 
Council Meeting 

8 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 
Spirit Day— 
Summerween 

22 

23 24 
Victoria 
Day No 
School 
 

25 26 27 28 
Lunch  
envelopes Due  

29 

30 31 
Pro-D / 
Planning 
Day  
No School 
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